
You are all invited to a Blackburn Diocese Reader get-together on Saturday 
9th November at St Wilfrid’s Church, Standish from 10.00-1.00.  We will be 
starting with bacon (or equivalent) rolls and there will be time for chat, 
informative discussion and quiet reflection. 
Please email Rosie Strachan rosie.strachan@blackburn.anglican.org to confirm 
your attendance. 
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